
 

 

Dear families, 
 
Mark your calendars! The fun and excitement of a Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our 
school! To adapt to our changing needs, Scholastic has developed a Virtual Book Fair to 
provide an opportunity for our students and families to experience the joy of reading together. 
 
So save the date! Our Scholastic Virtual Book Fair will take place next week on February 1 
- February 14, 2021. 

 
 Visit our school’s Virtual Book Fair site using this link: https://bookfairs-
canada.myshopify.com/pages/5149254 

 
Let’s continue to give our students access to the books they want to read! We are excited to 
provide this opportunity for families to shop together, from the comfort of home. Share this 
link with Grandparents and extended family, too! Orders are delivered right to your home. 
Free standard shipping on orders over $40. To save on shipping costs, consider bundling 
orders with other family members and friends or if online ordering is not an option for you, 
please send your order with exact change to the school library by Thursday, February 11, 
2021. Online Family Night will be on Wednesday, Feb. 3 & Feb.10, 2021 from 6-8pm 
local time, all orders have free shipping regardless of the minimum purchase. The 
discount will apply automatically when you check out.  
 
All purchases benefit our school and earn Rewards that can be redeemed for books and 
Education Resources for our school’s library. 
 
Go online for a sneak peek by visiting our school’s website. Click on the Virtual Book Fair 
Feb 1-14 icon and it will take you directly to our very own shopping site where you can 
Preview our featured books and Watch videos of popular new titles.  
The site will be open for purchasing on February 1-February 14, 2021. 

 
Thank you for believing in books and the impact of reading on 
your child's future.  

 
Happy reading!  
 
 


